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November 30th, 2018 

 

 

Andy Letham, Mayor 

& Members of City of Kawartha Lakes Council 

 

 

At the November 29th meeting of the Lindsay Downtown BIA Board of Directors, our Board structure for 2019 

was discussed, as terms for our Board Members run the same as City of Kawartha Lakes Council.  

 

We understand that you are in the process of assigning Councillors to the many committees across the City, 

which will include our Board of Directors. 

 

The next four years for Lindsay’s Downtown will be a crucial time, with impacts across the entire City. With the 

upcoming Downtown Reconstruction, the economic impacts will be significant. We find incredible value in 

having Council representation on our Board, and we understand that with the ward restructuring, that having 3 

Councillors on our Board is no longer possible.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to respectfully request that when Councillors are assigned, that 2 

positions be assigned to the Lindsay Downtown BIA Board of Directors. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Charlie McDonald 

Chair 

Lindsay Downtown BIA 

LINDSAY DOWNTOWN 

BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION 


